
 

 
 

 

6th November 2023 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer  
 

Ofsted Inspection – 7th and 8th November 2023 
 

Earlier today we received a phone call from Phill Walmsley, the lead inspector for the 

Ofsted Inspection that will take place over the next two days. We were last inspected 

in May 2018 and we were anticipating being revisited during this academic year or 

next. We are pleased to welcome the team into the college and to have the 

opportunity to share and discuss the work we are all doing to make Minsthorpe 

Community College the great place it is.  
 

We are very proud to be Principals of the college. We are certain that our students will 

impress our visitors by demonstrating the College’s values of Motivation, Commitment 

and Care as they do every day. The College will operate as normal throughout the 

inspection.  
 

We greatly value your continued support and hope that you will find time to complete 

the Ofsted Parent View questionnaire.  
 

Yours sincerely  

 

    
 

Mr M Gilmore   Mrs R.A. Merritt 

Principal    Principal 

 

 


